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UPDATE: The survey regarding Explanation of Benefits (EOB) for Third 
Party Liability (TPL) claims has been updated with new questions. Please 
use this link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9SXFQT9 to access 
the Third Party Liability(TPL) Explanation of Benefits (EOB) Technical 
Survey. 

This survey is intended to gather information regarding how 
organizations are submitting EOB to payers other than NY Medicaid, and 
how they will be submitting a copy of EOBs to NY Medicaid. The 
intended participants of this survey are all providers who currently submit 
or are planning to submit their Third Party Liability (TPL) claims to NY 
Medicaid. 

Please fill out all questions completely and as accurately as possible. 
Please provide your response by June 2, 2021. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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